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RECEIVED

17th September 2022

District of Barriere
Box 219

4936 Barriere town road
Barriere B.C

VOE 2E0

(250)672-9751
inquiry@barriere.ca

To: Whom it may concern

| am writing to you on behalf of Barriere Secondary Parent advisory Council.
We have concerns about the speed limit in front of Barriere Secondary School.

Currently there is a school zone sign there. The sign does not have a speed
marked on it. Without a designated speed on the sign, motorists only need to
reduce their speed. Which means that they just have to be going less than
50km/h. In our opinion this is too fast.

At Barriere Secondary we have children as young as 12 that attend school
there. We also have new drivers that are trying to navigate the parking lot.
With motorists flying by at 49km/h it is an accident waiting to happen.

We would like to see a school zone similar to Barriere Elementary School.
With a posted 30km/h school zone sign. This change is long overdue.

Thank you for your time
Sincerely,
Angeline Farrow

Vice- Chair of Barriere Secondary PAC





